
 

 

 

 

 

REGIONAL SCHOOL DISTRICT NO. 7 

SCHOOL LUNCH PROGRAM 

 

 

FOOD ALLERGIES 

 

 

 The School Lunch Manager will be informed by the School Nurse as to any food allergies that 

exist in the school system. 

 

 Any student who approaches the Cafeteria Manager will taken to the School Nurse to verify the 

student’s allergy and a plan of action will be developed for that student.  The School Nurse will have a 

written notice from a doctor regarding any allergy (might be part of health assessment which doctor has 

given the child).  

 

 The Manager will work with the student, parents, and school nurse to meet the needs of the 

student.  


